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Friday 4th May 2018 

 

Parent Questionnaire 

 

Please find attached our parent/carer 

questionnaire. Please complete and hand to 

the school office. Thank you.  

 

Term Dates 

 

Please find attached term dates for 18/19.  

 

Family Learning Morning 

 

We are having a family learning morning on 

Tuesday 22nd May from 1.15 pm – 3.15 pm 

here at Marsham Primary; we would like to 

invite all parents/carers, grandparents, aunts, 

uncles, younger brothers and sisters to join 

their child for a fun and interactive family 

learning morning. During the morning we will 

be enjoying a variety of fun math themed 

activities. There will also be refreshments 

available.  

 

Earrings 

 

Please remember to remove your child/ren 

earrings on days they have PE or swimming, 

clip on earrings are not recommended for 

school. We can only put tape on them during 

the 6 weeks after piercing whilst they heal.  

Please remove these at home or teach your 

child/children how to remove them carefully 

themselves. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Lost Property 

 

Please remember to name all of your 

child/ren’s items.  Thank you. 

 

Fairy Fair 

 

Primrose Woods, Stradsett Estate, Kings 

Lynn, Norfolk are holding a Fairy Fair on 

Saturday 26th & Sunday 27th May from 10am 

– 5pm, please see attached flyer for more 

information. 

 

All Stars Cricket 

 

All Stars Cricket Club at Great 

Witchingham are running a cricket club on 

Thursday’s from 17th May – 5th July, at 6-

6.45pm, please see attached flyer for more 

information. 

 

“Let’s say NO and stick to it!” 

 

We are delighted to offer parents/carers 

the opportunity of joining a free two week 

course, led by Julie Adcock a member of our 

Family Learning Team that is delighted to 

support parents as their child progresses 

through their development. This will be held 

on Thursday 10th and 17th May 18 at 6.45pm 

– 8.45pm at the Nurture Centre, AHS. 

Please see attached flyer for more 

information. 

 

This course has been offered to all cluster 

schools many times.  It is always well 

received by parents that attend.  In all the 

time it has been running, very few of our 

parents have attended.  Let’s see if we can 

change that and learn how we can support 

our children through their development.   

 

 

 

 



Great Witchingham Cricket Club 

   

Weekly training sessions for boys & girls 

aged 6-15 years old every Thursday evening 

from 18.00-19.30 at £3 per session. Please 

see attached flyer for more information. 

 

Community Sports Foundation 

 

Please find attached flyer for school holiday 

football courses. 

 

News 

 

Mrs. Blackman, our lovely MSA & TA from 

Marsham, is leaving us on Friday 18th May.  

Here is a message from her. 

 

“I would like to say a big thank you to the 

staff of Hevingham and Marsham Schools.  I 

wish you all the best for the future.   

Also a big thank you to all the amazing 

children I have had the privilege to work with 

over the past 8 years! 

Remember to be proud of who you are and 

strive to be the best that you can be.  

See you around.” 

 

Mrs. Blackman (aka Miss Moss) 

 

Stars of the Week 
 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

Danny Young Phoebe Higham 

Charlie Martin Sienna Hendrey 

Summer Blue James Smith 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sport Relief 2018 

 

Thank you to everyone – we collected 

£33.00 from the mufti day and £102.00 

from sponsorship. 

 

Key Dates 

 

May 

 

Mon 7th – Bank Holiday – School Closed 

Thurs 10th – After School PE Club and 

SATS club 

Mon 14th – 17th – SATs week KS2 

Tues 15th – Years 3, 4 and 5 swimming 

Tues 15th – Year 4 cycle training – please 

remember to return your permission slips 

Thurs 17th – After School PE club 

Fri 18th – Friends Pamper Evening at 

Hevingham Village Hall from 7pm  

Mon 21st – Whole School photos 

Tues 22nd – Family Learning afternoon – 

Maths 

Thurs 24th - After school PE club 

Fri 25th – School closes for half term. 

 

 

Mrs. Lydia Board  

 Head Teacher 


